

Date: 13 June 2022

Information Governance
Trust Headquarters
350 Euston Road
Regent's Place
London
NW1 3AX

Dear Mr Der Linde

Freedom of Information Act 2000

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Central and North West London NHS. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

Please quote the reference number 677893 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the response you have received, you have the right to request a review of our decision or make a complaint about how your request has been handled. In respect of this, please contact the Trust Head of Information Governance and Data Protection Officer via email at cnwl.dpo@nhs.net.

Your request should be made within two months of receipt of this letter and we will reply within 20 working days of receipt. Any such request received after two months will only be considered at the discretion of the Trust.

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council's response after the internal review you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Telephone: 0330 123 1113 Website: www.ico.org.uk

I will now close your request as of this date.









Yours sincerely

Information Governance Officer Trust Headquarters 350 Euston Road Regent's Place London NW1 3AX









